
 

 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

 
 
February 23, 2022 
 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
William Gheen 
President 
Americans for Legal Immigration PAC 
P.O. Box 30966 
Raleigh, NC 27622 
 

RE:  MUR 7834 
Facebook, Inc., et al.  

 
Dear Mr. Gheen: 
 
 On February 15, 2022, the Federal Election Commission reviewed the allegations in your 
complaint dated October 21, 2020 and found that on the basis of the information provided in the 
complaint, and information provided in the responses, there is no reason to believe Facebook, 
Inc., Google LLC, or Twitter Inc. violated 52 U.S.C. § 30118(a).  Accordingly, on February 15, 
2022, the Commission closed the file in this matter.   
 
 Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.   
See Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016).  The Factual and Legal Analysis, which more fully explains the Commission’s 
finding is enclosed.  
 
 The Act allows a complainant to seek judicial review of the Commission’s decision in 
this matter.  See 52 U.S.C. § 30109(a)(8).  
 

       Sincerely,  
 
       Lisa J. Stevenson 

General Counsel 
 
 
 
 
      By: Jin Lee 
       Acting Assistant General Counsel 
 

Enclosure 
  Factual and Legal Analysis 
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